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I would like to submit my opinion that SB1051 should be rejected.  Oregon's Land 

Use Laws have been a model for good land planning for decades and this bill would 

undermine and ultimately destroy the protections we have in place for uncontrolled 

growth beyond our existing UGBs.  This bill would undermine our existing legal 

process and bring negative consequences to the rural areas surrounding the cities 

and towns where appropriate controlled growth should take place.  


